
Rees Broome, PC is proud to announce that it is approved by the Virginia 
Common Interest Community Board (CICB) to teach a CICB-approved training 

program that will satisfy 2.0 contact hours of Fair Housing law training for 
management principals and supervisors pursuant  

to 18 VAC 48-50-100 

 
As such, Rees Broome is pleased to host the following CICB-approved training program: 

  Fair Housing for Common Interest Community Managers - 2.0 hours 

Thursday, September 19th, 2019 - 10 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 

Rees Broome, PC 
1900 Gallows Road, Suite 700 

Tysons Corner, VA 22182  

Due to space constraints, this program is limited to 25 participants. Lunch will be provided. 

This course is being provided to managers who need the program to fulfill Virginia certification 
requirements.  As such, preference will be given to those attendees. 

***To register, please email the following information to Patricia Rudd. *** 

Name 
Management Company 

Management Company Address 
Telephone Number 

Email 

All information requested above must be provided to complete the registration.  

In order to accommodate as many people as possible, please register no more than 2 people per 
management company. We will be offering this course periodically throughout the year, so there 
will be other opportunities to attend within the 2-year certificate renewal period. A waitlist will 
be kept in the event of cancellations.  As a courtesy to your fellow management professionals, 
if you cannot attend the seminar, please inform us so that someone on the waitlist can 
attend in your place.  Please note that if you already have taken this course to satisfy the above-
referenced requirement within your current certificate renewal period, you should not need to 
sign up for the course offering again.  However, please consult the Virginia manager regulations 
regarding specific manager licensing and certification requirements or contact the CICB with 
your questions.  

Rees Broome is excited to bring this training program opportunity to Virginia common 
interest community managers.  Please note that this course is also approved by CAMICB for 
continuing education. 

For additional questions regarding this training program, email Patricia Rudd or call her at 
703.790.1911. 
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